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Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 11:18 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20190038-EI

Consumer correspondence for docket 20190038 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 11:08 AM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20190038-EI 
 
 
 
From: Marshall WHIGHAM [mailto:whighamm@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 10:59 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Storm damage fee on residential customers of Gulf Power 
 
Why does the fee apply only to residential customers?  Commercial accounts should be billed also. Gulf Power is 
totally  owned by Next Era Energy ; the fee should apply to all in their service area. This fee is a tremendous burden 
on  just the residents of NW Florida. 
 
Respectfully,  Marshall Whigham 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 




